
AHS Newsletter 8-11-17 
 
 
Dear Atholton Community, 
As the summer starts to wind down for us, I hope this newsletter finds you well 
and that you are enjoying time with your family and friends.  We are busy getting 
ready for the new school year and I am looking forward to working with you and 
your families. 
Please welcome the following new staff members who will be joining us this 
coming year and who bring their energy and expertise to our community. 
 
Athletic and Activities Manager     Michael Senisi 
Pupil Personnel Worker                  Neil Gwinn 
Social Studies                                  Crystal Shelley 
Health/Teaching Academy             Katie Velencia 
Science                                             Katherine LeForge 
Science                                              Andrea Stewart 
Student Assistant TE                       Anita Roschy 
 
We are still in the process of interviewing staff for Alternative Education, ESOL, 
Math, our BSAP Liaison and Testing Paraeducator. I am hopeful these positions 
will be filled before school begins. 
 
Our New Student Orientation is scheduled for August 31, 2017 from 9:00–11:30 
am.   All students who are new to Atholton High School are invited to attend this 
informative event.  Students will have an opportunity to navigate their way 
through the building, meet new friends, and learn about some of the exciting 
clubs and activities we offer.  Students are requested to bring their schedules.  
 
Students’ 2017-2018 schedules will be mailed home next week. Please refer to 
the information provided with regards to procedures, dates a 
	
  


